Roy Blickwedel
Remedial Project Manager
Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety

GE

503 Springbrook Lane

Wayne, PA 19087

T610529 6323
roy.blickwedel@corporate.ge.com

December 21, 2018

(via Email to Jim Smith)

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Ms. Andrea Kock, Deputy Director

Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11545 Rockville Pike

Mailstop T8-F05

Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Subject: License Amendment Request for Source Materials License SUA-1475,
United Nuclear Corporation Church Rock Mill Groundwater Corrective Action
Program

Dear Ms. Kock:

On behalf of United Nuclear Corporation and the General Electric Company (UNC/GE), this is to
confirm that an Application for Amendment of USNRC Source Material License SUA-1475 for the
United Nuclear Corporation Mill Site was submitted electronically to the USNRC along with the
associated Supplemental Environmental Report for the United Nuclear Corporation Site Source
Material License Amendment Request, via an email from Melanie Davis, Stantec, on September
24,2018..

As of September 1997 United Nuclear Corporation became a wholly-owned, indirect subsidiary
of General Electric Company. GE Global Operations has been retained through a separate
administrative services agreement to assist United Nuclear both technically and administratively
with environmental issues at the Church Rock site. Please contact me if you have any questions.
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Roy Blickwedel
Senior Project Manager — Remediation
GE Global Operations - EHS

cc: Jim Smith, NRC (via E-mail)
Rob Evans, NRC Region IV (via E-mail)
Ricky Spitz (via E-mail)




